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Fulbright Program Adviser Report 

To Faculty Meeting 11-04-05 

 

 

I would like to encourage faculty to play a more active role in identifying and advising 

those students who might be strong candidates to apply for a Fulbright grant or another 

external grant, such as those administered by Barbara Opitz in the Dean of Student 

Affairs Office.  

 


